
 

Leesville Middle Families, 

 

We hope you have enjoyed the summer months with your families and have been able to make wonderful 

memories.   We are eager for the beginning of the 2022-23 school year and looking forward to getting to know 

our students and families.    

 

The information below will help you plan for returning to school on Monday, August 29th.   Additional back-to-

school information can be found on our website. 

 We appreciate your continued support and look forward to working with you and your family. 

Warmest regards, 

Cindy Kremer 

Principal 

 

Welcome to 7th grade!   You have been assigned to the Voyagers Team 

 

Ms. Colon – Language Arts 

Ms. Kwasniak– Math 7 and 7+ 

Ms. Groesbeck - Science 

Mr. Harvin - Social Studies 

 

Meet the Teacher – August 25 

• While we continue to schedule new students, current student schedules are available for view on 

PowerSchool.  Students and families are invited to meet their teachers anytime from 5:30 – 7:00 on 

Thursday, August 25th.  

• 7th and 8th grade students new to Leesville Middle are invited to learn more about the school, meet the 

teachers and tour the building from 1:00 – 2:00 on August 25th.   

• PTA will have spirit wear, planners, memberships, and other back-to-school items available for 

purchase.  

Student Planners - Required 

To assist students with developing organizational skills students will be required to use a student planner.   The 

planner will also be used as a hall pass. Planners are available for purchase from the PTA on August 25th at 

Meet-the-Teacher Night or on-line through Member Hub.   The price is $5.00.  

Locker/Bookbags 

Due to the small size of the lockers and need to care for Chromebooks lockers will not be used for the 2022-23 

school year. Students are encouraged to bring only the necessities to school each day.  P.E. Locker rooms will 

not be used.  Students should wear tennis shoes on days they have P.E. or fitness.    

Breakfast and Lunch 

Breakfast and Lunch are no longer free to everyone.   Information about pricing, free and reduced approval 

process, on-line payments and menus is available on the website.   The link is shown below: 

https://www.wcpss.net/Page/12875  

 

 

https://www.wcpss.net/Page/12875


7th Grade Supply List Link 

 

https://bit.ly/3QB4H0P  

 

PTA Information Link 

 

https://bit.ly/2UDL3tP  

 

Dates to Remember 
 

August 25th – Student Orientation 

August 29th – 1st Student Day 

September 2nd – Early Release 

September 5th - Holiday Labor Day 

September 22nd – Walk-the-Schedule 5:30 – 7:30 

September 26th – Teacher Workday 

https://bit.ly/3QB4H0P
https://bit.ly/2UDL3tP

